
 
 

Grand Lodge Night 

Monday September 29th, 2025 
 

The Ottawa Masonic Association and the Lodges of Westboro Temple 

invite you to celebrate our annual Grand Lodge Night on Monday 

September 29th, 2025. We welcome, congratulate and celebrate  the  

Grand Lodge Officers in the Ottawa, Eastern, Frontenac and St. 

Lawrence Districts. 

The evening will feature a presentation by  W Bro 

Sam Sayed, OMA Vice-President:  

 “The Digital Mason” 

 

Key-note Address:  RW Bro James O Wark, Board of 

General Purposes,  Membership Pillar Chairman 

Tickets $40 in advance by e-Transfer to: omatreasurer@gmail.com   

Reserve by Thursday September 25th. Please include in the comments 

area of your e-Transfer: Name, and Masonic rank. 

Social 6:00pm,  Dinner 7:00pm   There is no Lodge Meeting.  

Dress: Current GL Officers per  protocol.  All others:  Business attire 

Inquiries to OMA Secretary:  gc64.singh@gmail.com 
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